
 

Bible: Psalm 128:1 Blessed are all who fear the Lord, who walk in His 
ways. Next week 1 Peter 5:7. We are learning about Isaac this week. 
 
Phonics: This week we will are continuing to learn blends. For the letters 
f, j and k. Please practice all blends and reading 3 letter words at home.  
 
Handwriting: We are continuing to learn the letter “r” and the new letters 
this week is “f” and “j”. Please continue to practice at home. 
 
Math: We are learning to write the letter 10 and starting to learn time to 
the hour.  
 
Social Studies: We are starting to learn all about our beautiful United 
States of America. We are starting to learn about pilgrims and Indians and 
the first Thanksgiving.  
 
Science: We are finishing up spiders and learning about animals and 
which animals give live birth and which animals lay eggs.  
 
Sign Language: We are learning to sign colors.  
 

 

Study Buddies with Mrs. L’s Class:  We are starting to learn about 
Thanksgiving and we will do some fall projects.  
 
Art with moms: Fall candle holder decorations.  
 
 
 

 

The McDonough Weekly 

Important Dates:  
 
11/4: Our 50th Day Party! Please donate all items that day. Hot food please 
drop off at 11:30. Thank you.  
11/14-18-13: Book fair (we need volunteers).Please call Mrs. Adams if you 
can help.  
11/17: No chapel 
11/22: Thanksgiving Feast! – Order on lunch menu coming home. Families 
are welcome to join us. Please let me know how many people are attending. 
We will have this celebration in the classroom so there is limited space.   
11/28-12/2: NO hot lunch this week. Everyone please bring a lunchbox this 
week.  

12/9: Kindergarten Field Trip – Christmas Tree Farm 9:30-1:00. 
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Teacher’s Words: 
 
Our 50’s party is this Friday! How time flies! 
Thank you to all who are donated items to 
our party!   
 
Please make sure your child has a MSA 
jacket and long sleeved shirts. Fall weather 
will be here soon. These are now available in 
the uniform store. Some sizes may need to 
be ordered.  
 
Please be aware that the cost of our field trip 
has changed from $7.00 to $8.00. Please 
send in permission slip and money for the trip 
by Friday Nov. 18th. Chaperones are free.  
 
We are doing a service drive to benefit 
children who do not have Christmas gifts. 
Please send in $1 or a small toy or school 
supplies by Nov. 9th so we can pack our shoe 
boxes. We have one boy and one girl box. I 
love this service and how it opens our 
children to a giving spirit.  
Have a fantastic week!  
 
In His Service, 
Mrs. McDonough 


